
From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel
Sent: 5/24/2012 5:20:32 PM
To: 'cqm@cpuc.ca.gov' (cqm@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe): Redacted

Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: BEPC discussion

Charles,

Attached are electronic copies of the presentations we will be using tomorrow . We will have 
hard copies available for the meeting, but I wanted to get you something in advance. I 
apologize for not being able to get it to you sooner.

I look forward to seeing you and the delegation from BEPC tomorrow.

Best regards,

Erik

Erik Jacobson

Senior Director, Regulatory Relations 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company

77Beale Street, Rm. 1083

San Francisco, CA 94105

tel: 415-973-4464

cell: 415-310-7617

ebj1@pge.com
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